
Newsletter Friday 22nd November 2024       

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

This week the children have loved our Superhero theme. We find that using themes each week are an exciting hook to 

engage children in their learning. The superhero capes the children made have been especially popular this week. We loved 

seeing the children fly around the room in full superhero mode. Every day we change the activities to inspire the children to 

explore different areas of learning. We carefully plan the activities to cover a range of learning intentions. Setting up a den 

with light up boards, using chalk pens on foil and setting up a Superhero Head Quarters, encourages children to mark make 

and write – which is far more exciting than being given a piece of paper and a pencil! Using Hulk as inspiration, the children 

used their super strength to squeeze, smash, pinch, print and roll the green playdough – great fun for a pre-writing activity. 

 

Keep checking out our social pages and please give them a LIKE! Facebook and Instagram 
 

Next week our topic is ‘Colours’  

 

 Makaton of the week is: More  

Important Dates 

Autumn Term 

Monday 4th November – Wednesday 18th Dec 
 

Tues 17th December – Christmas Event (Parents) 

Wed 18th December – Christmas Party (Children) 

Wed 15th January – closing date for school admissions 
 

CHRISTMAS HOLIDAYS 

Spring Term 

Tuesday 7th January – Friday 14th February 

Half Term - Monday 17th Feb – Friday 21st Feb 

Monday 24th February – Friday 4th April 

 

Parent Phone Calls 

Everyone now has a day and time for their parent phone 

call. Please be ready at your phone for your allocated time 

as the staff have 10-minute slots through the day.   

East Molesey Methodist Church Gift Service 

Sunday 8th December at 10.30am 

We though it would be nice if the workshop would like to 

join the Church in collecting items for Baby Basics and 

The Extra Mile. There is a poster attached with some 

suggested items for the charities. If you would like to 

donate, but can’t make the service, then we can collect 

them and add them under the Christmas tree ready for 

the service on Sunday 8th.  

https://www.facebook.com/ChildrensWorkshopEM/photos
https://www.instagram.com/emchildrensworkshop/?hl=en

